
 

Aloha Class of 2022 ‘Ohana, 
  
Mahalo to those of you who were able to attend the Grade 10 Registration & 
Educational Success Workshop held on Tuesday, January 14, 2020. The 
video from the workshop is now available for you to view at: 
  
https://tinyurl.com/Grade10EdWorkshop 
Download handout here  
  
If you have questions, please contact your student's grade level Counselor: 
  
Mike Fuller (A-K) mifuller@ksbe.edu or (808) 842-8465 
Kaiewa Muranaka (L-Z) kamurana@ksbe.edu or (808) 843-3492 
  
Mahalo! 
 


